
 

 

-Translation- 

No. 016/2015 

             April 27th,2015 

 

Subject : Announcement of the Company’s  additional holiday for 2015 

To:  Director and Managing Director 

          The  Stock Exchange of Thailand 

According to the Cabinet has approved an additional holiday on May 4th,2015 as a special public holiday to 

stimulate economy and promote tourism in Thailand in line with the Government’s campaign “2015  Discover Thainess” 

          Live Incorporation Public Company Limited has therefore announced that May 4th ,2015 as the Company’s 

additional holiday 

           Please be informed accordingly. 

 

    Sincerely  yours, 

           - Signed - 

    (Mr.Tharakorn  JunKerd) 

    Company Secretary 


